In Year & children have created

Dear families,

‘|Here at Oxbridge Lane, our vision is to empower
children to use the internet in a safe and respect-
Jul way, We want children to understand the pre-
cautions to take in order to stay safe online and
where to seek help. Our vision is to deliver a
hands~-on engaging Computing cwrriculum which
m/spma/tove@wanunqand,pmpumchudren

to create programs, systems and a range of con-
tent. Owr Computing cuwrriculwm ensures children
hecome digitally literate so- are able to use, and,
through, information technology in a safe and re-
spectful manner. We helieve in creating an inclu~
sive erwironment which supports children to ex-

In the Year 3, ’Zhﬁdjduldx‘enwanwd,abﬁutcompw
) networks completed a scavenger hunt

all the parts of a network. The children
hamealwbwmcmaﬂngstap}mmanmmﬂm&

In Year 6 the children helped crack codes from
World War Two and. leawrned ahout Alan Tu-
ring. They have also looked at how the internet
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